COMMUNICATION - C59

ITEM1

Special Committee of the Whole
July 8, 2020

From: LISA DIPROSPERO_

Sent: Sunday, July 05, 2020 11:54 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Messere, Clement <Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Carella, Tony <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] DEPUTATION: Clubhouse Developments Inc

To the attention of the Office Clerk:

This is to confirm that we are OPPOSED to the proposal that would subject Wycliffe and Kiloran Avenue
to additional traffic from the proposed new development. There are already long delays during rush hour
along Kiloran Avenue, exiting onto Islington Avenue. More traffic will only lead to greater congestion and
make our streets less safe for our children.

Lisa Di Prospero and Bruno Oppedisano
Owners and Residents of [JCaimburg Place



